

January 21, 2024

FIRST TIME AT GRACE?

Welcome to Grace! We want to get to know you better, so please stop by the Welcome Desk and say hi. We'll be happy to answer any questions you may have about our church.

WORSHIP

Times:

Sunday | 10:15am | Stream live at gepc.org Sunday School 9 am

KIDS

gepc.org/connect/kids Children's Church: Infants-4 yrs old starting at 10:15am. K-4th starting after the offering. Catakids resumes January 31.

YOUTH

gepc.org/connect/youth YoG activities resume January 24.

COLLEGE

gepc.org/connect/college

ADULTS

gepc.org/connect

20s/30s Bible Study

Feb. 6, 20; Mar. 5, 19; Apr. 2, 16 The 20s/30s Bible Studys meet on Monday evenings from 7-8:30 pm at Ryan and Kristi Mayo's house (2300 Free State Lane). Study resumes in January.

For more information, contact Ryan (ryan@gepc.org or 314.503.2828).

Adult Ministries

Men's and Women's Bible studies are one of the foundations of ministry at Grace. Check our website for all the information on meeting times. Or contact Lindsay at lindsay@gepc or Evan at evan@gepc.org with any questions.

Life Groups are small groups that foster vital, relational connections among the church body. To find a Grace Life group, contact Evan evan@gepc.org.

WOULD YOU LIKE A TOUR OF THE CHURCH HOUSE?

If you are visiting or new to Grace we know the large building can be confusing. Please come to the Welcome Desk any Sunday morning at 9:00 and we would love to show you around the church house.



Stay after service today, January 21st for a Fiesta Fundraiser. A lunch of tacos and sides will be served for a donation to Children's Haven International. Suggested donation is what you might spend on lunch "out to eat". There will also be a silent auction with items from Mexico as well as Mexican Coca-Cola taste testing and churros for an extra cost.

We hope you'll join us to share food and fellowship and to support the great mission of Children's Haven International in Reynosa Mexico.



Little Wednesday is a free event for all youth (6-12th grade) that begins with pizza in Room 3 where we'll talk about the upcoming YoG events for the Spring semester. Then we'll move to the gym for the ever popular game of YoG'dgeball. We hope to see you there!



Let's gather and celebrate all that happened in the life of Grace in 2023 and look forward in hope to 2024. There will be childcare for Infants - Preschool aged children. Other children are welcome to join their families in the sanctuary.